
RESIDENT GROWING ON THE ESTATE

REPAIRS: 
Report online via your Camden 
acount or call the switchboard 
on 020 7974 4444
NEIGHBOURHOOD HOUSING 
OFFICER:
Bradley Rayner: 020 7974 1742
bradley.rayner@camden.gov.uk

COMMUNITY INVESTMENT PROGRAMME

The team are at Queen’s Crescent Market, in front
of the Library, every Thursday 11am-2pm.

Business owners, market traders, cafe &
shopkeepers are invited to POP-IN to 104a 
Queens Crescent every other Wednesday 1-
4pm to discuss your concerns during construction
and  how the redevelopment can benefit your 
business.

Our Drop-in space at 104a Queens Crescent 
is open Mondays, every other Wednesday and
Friday mornings, with council staff, Wi-
fi, information on the scheme and advice on your
options.

Scan with a smartphone to
access our webpages with more
infomation about the scheme

CONTACT DETAILS

TALK TO US!

COUNCILLOR DROP IN SESSIONS 

QR CODE

CONTACTS

WEST KENTISH TOWN ESTATE
Councillor Kemi Atolagbe: Surgery at QCCA, 2-3pm, 

Second Tuesday of the month. Email: Kemi.Atolagbe@Camden.gov.uk

Phone: 020 7974 2792

Councillor Nasrine Djemai: Surgery at Charlie Ratchford 

Court, 10-11am, 1st Saturday of every month. Email: Nasrine.Djemai@camden.gov.uk 

Phone: 020 7974 2792

Councillor Rebecca Filer: Surgery at Haverstock School, 6 -7pm 

Second Thursday of each month

Email: Rebecca.Filer@camden.gov.uk Phone: 020 7974 2792

ESTATE NEWS
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Hodan Mahamoud, Consultation & Engagement
Officer: 07814362913
Jamal Miah: 07958 476 110
Yasmin Chowdhury: 07879 636 783large print?
Email: wkt@camden.gov.uk website:
www.camden.gov.uk/wkt

TALK TO US!

Young residents playing football
with Jamal at our Funday event

OR LARGE
PRINT?

translation, tradução?  traduction?
¿traducción? tłumaczenie? itumọ? 
| অঅঅঅঅঅ? 

 ؟ةمجرتلا
turjumaad?asekyerঅ? 翻译？
 

Contact us if you need:

Please note, Camden officers will carry
Identification (ID) when they visit you to
identify themselves, please ask to see
this if you are unsure. 

HOME VISITS

THANK YOU TO ALL THE RESIDENTS WHO ATTENDED OUR
FUN DAY EVENT!
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OUR FUNDAY

ESTATE PARKING

Thank you to all the WKTE residents who have moved their cars out of the WKTE
car parking spaces, this is very much appreciated.  You’ll have noticed that all
WKTE car parking spaces, except the 6 spaces opposite Wedmore, are now
securely closed.  The Gerda gate on Queens Crescent will be closed once all the
residents have been moved out of Wedmore, please bear with us until this is
complete.  
 
We would like to kindly remind residents that cars/vehicles remaining in
parking spaces may be considered abandoned and removed.

If you are unable to remove your vehicle please get in touch so we can best
support you.  Please contact Tali Sternfein on 0207974 4108 or via email on
tali.sternfein@camden.gov.uk

On Saturday September 9, we held our Fun Day event where residents enjoyed free
food, henna, face painting, and family activities such as hook a duck and bouncy
castles. We had the chance to speak with residents about the play and growing
areas, where we received valuable feedback, which we will share in the next edition
of the newsletter.

It was wonderful to see so many of you; thank you for joining us. Below are some
photos from the event:

We would like to inform residents that we will be holding drop in sessions in
October to explore issues raised.  Some residents told us that they had concerns
about living at height or in certain locations, these events will provide an
opportunity to discuss possible solutions in greater detail. 

We have used the feedback we have been given by residents over the past few
months to create various options on how we can best deliver the project. We would
like to present these to you and get your views. 

We encourage residents to come along and speak to the project team, as your
input plays an important role in shaping your future neighbourhood to meet your
needs and aspirations.

Please watch out for dates and details in our flyers and posters. 
 

October Resident Drop Ins:
Reviewing Redevelopment

Options

October
Resident
Drop In


